Election of MPs 2019/20
Dear Pupils

It’s time to elect your class Member of Parliament.  Being a Member of Parliament for your class is a serious job.  You’re one of the most important people in your school, and you can help make it an even better place to be for pupils, teachers and other staff.  It’s your chance to persuade your classmates that you have what it takes to represent them. Below are some things to think about when writing your statement.

What does a Member of Parliament do?
· Go to parliament meetings and take part in discussions.
· Let the class know what was discussed at meetings.
· Take the views of classmates to the parliament
· Be involved in projects that the Parliament runs.
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· Listening to other pupils’ views & understanding them.
· Caring about school & wanting to improve it.

· Looking out for issues to deal with.
· Committed & determined to make a difference.

· Thinking about ways to improve the school.
· Talking to pupils & staff about the School Council.
We look forward to hearing how you can make a difference to our school by completing the ‘Election Statement’ overleaf and returning to your class teacher by Wednesday 11th September. The results will be announced in assembly on Monday 16th September.  
Many thanks,
Mrs Sturman, Year 5 teacher and Leader of School Parliament
